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Luke Bacon 
 

via email: foi+request-2310-7d9dd579@righttoknow.org.au 
 
 
 

Dear Mr Bacon 

Application for documents under the Commonwealth Freedom of Information Act 1982 
 
I refer to your Freedom of Information request received by Australia Post on 3 October 
2016 in which you sought access to documents under the Freedom of Information Act 
1982 (“FOI Act”).  You have sought the following from Australia Post: 

“…the latest document…..that describes or reviews [Australia Post’s] policy for tracking, 
monitoring or intercepting mail to specific groups or individuals....” 

Australia Post will respond to your request as soon as practicable and in any event within 
the statutory period for processing your request.   

Please be aware that information released under the FOI Act may later be published in a 
disclosure log (subject to certain exceptions) within 10 days of a determination being 
made.  You may wish to express a view on this issue and to identify personal or business 
information that in your view may be unreasonable to publish. 
 
In accordance with the provisions of the FOI Act we will advise you of our decision within 
30 days of receipt of your request. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anna Oliver 
FOI Officer 
Australia Post 
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